
Online safety 
The NSPCC have teamed up with O2 to help parents keep children safe when they're using 
the internet, social networks, apps, games and more. 

                           

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

O2 NSPCC Online Safety Helpline on 0808 800 5002 

 

 Workshops 

To enquire about arranging a workshop for parents please email schools@nspcc.org.uk  

 Device Stand 

To enquire about a device stand for schools and non-schools please email O2NSPCCevents@O2.com  

 

When making an enquiry regarding a workshop or device stand please ensure that you include; 

 Name 
 Contact number 
 Email address 
 Name of school 
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